Berry, Taylor

From: David Coon <bravejourneygroup@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 12:39 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Good Morning,

Please work to ensure that the benefits of solar and net metering are realized. Rooftop solar should be and could be
accessible for North Carolina.

On behalf of our state and our planet, thank you in advance.
Kind Regards,

David H. Coon
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